
Chairman

January 20, 1956,

Mr. Wilson McCarthy, President,
Denver and Salt Lake Hallway Company,
Denver, Colorado*

Dear Wilson?

I was glad to get your letter of January
l?th together with copy of your letter to Senator
Adams and his reply relative to my confirmation, X
greatly appreciate your interest in the matter and the
trouble you have gone to, as well as the very compile
mentary things you said to Senator Adam© about me«

As you say, the Senator's reply to you
sounds favorable, but, of course, knowing that he is
a supporter of Senator Glass, it is hard to tell what
his final attitude will be regarding ay confirmation*

With kindest personal regards,

Sincerely yours,
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